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May 5, 2009 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Non-Renewal of Contract by Woodside Photography 

Request Permission for Hudson High School to Piggyback  
RFP # 08-130-SN Pasco High School – Bryn Alan 

 
On February 20, 2009, Woodside Photography notified the District that as of July 1, 2009, they will no 
longer honor the contracts they have been awarded by the District.  
 
Hudson High School is requesting permission to piggyback Pasco High School Pictures RFP # 08-130-
SN awarded to Bryn-Alan to cover school pictures. Woodside has agreed to allow Bryn-Alan to 
immediately start handling all senior pictures for the graduating class of 2010 to keep the pictures 
uniform.   
 
The second year renewal for the Pasco High School Picture RFP # 08-130-SN with Bryn-Alan was 
board approved on April 21, 2009  Bryn-Alan Photography was contacted to verify their willingness to 
extend this contract to Hudson High School.  They have indicated in writing (attached) that they are 
willing to do so.  The contract will cover the period of July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2010.   
 
If you have any questions, please contac me at your earliest convenience. 
 
KDG/sn 
Attachments  


